
As the CDC 2018 Diabetes Prevention Recognition Program Standards (DPRP) went into effect on March 
1, 2018, CMS stopped issuing MDPP Interim Preliminary Recognition on February 28, 2018. Any 
organization that received MDPP Interim Preliminary Recognition will automatically qualify as having 
CDC Preliminary Recognition. Organizations that have MDPP Interim Preliminary Recognition will not 
have to take any action to apply for CDC Preliminary Recognition, and should receive notification of their 
transitioned DPRP recognition status from the CDC on or after March 1, 2018. After March 1, 
organizations that apply for Medicare enrollment as an MDPP supplier should use their notification from 
CDC of achievement of CDC Preliminary Recognition for their MDPP enrollment application. Prior to 
receiving this email notification from CDC, organizations may continue to use the notification letter 
received from CMS of achievement of MDPP Interim Preliminary Recognition for their enrollment 
application. 
 
For a list of Medicare-eligible DPP organizations with Preliminary or Full CDC-recognition, you can 
consult the CDC’s Diabetes Prevention Recognition Program (DPRP) registry. 
 
 

https://nccd.cdc.gov/DDT_DPRP/Registry.aspx

